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LEGAL NOTICE

The City of Kenai has established a Disadvantaged Business Enterprise
(DBE) Program, in accordance with 49 CFR, Part 26, for the contracting of
DOT-FAA Airport Improvement (AIP) funds. The overall DBE
participation goal of 21% for FY2018 was established using Disadvantaged
Business Directories and the Kenai Peninsula Borough Business Patterns
defined by Northern American Industry Classification System (NAICS).

In accordance with 49 CFR, part 26.45 (g)(2), copies of the City’s DBE
Program Policy containing this overall DBE participation goal and its
rationale, are available for inspection between 8:00a.m. and 5:00 p.m.
Monday through Friday, 11/30/2017 to 12/31/2017 at the Airport Manager’s
Office, 305 No. Willow, Suite 200, Kenai, AK, (907) 283-7951. Comments
and testimony will be accepted for a 30-day period from the date of this
publication.
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